
PE and Sport Update  

PE and Sport have been a little different since Covid. 
Unfortunately, we have not been able to attend any 
festivals or competitions. However, this has not 
stopped us!  
 
We have held in-
school competitions 
including Quidditch!  
 
 

 
Outside of school, our pupils are excelling at a range of sports. Our swimmers are 
back to lessons weekly following the closure of pools during the Pandemic with some 
back to competing at County level and Gala events.  
 

 
 

In school, PE lessons are looked forward to by all of our pupils. We have recently 
completed an Outdoor Adventurous Activities Unit, where pupils have built their 
communication and teamwork skills. For the Spring Term, the children are now 
working on gymnastics.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
The Daily Mile track has been installed and will 
be ready for use in the coming weeks.  
 
The pupils completed the Race for Life and 
were very proud of their achievements. The 
Friends of OLST and school fundraising has 

made our very own running track possible.  
 
 
 
 


